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Memo No. 2027/ WBBPE/2022 Date: 01.12.2022

NOTICE

It is hereby notified to all concerned that the West Bengal Board of Primary Education is
expressing strong dissent on the content of the report published in ‘Bartaman’ today i.e.
01.12.2022. The Board has not taken any decision to cancel the affiliation of all D.El.Ed.
institutions. The Board will review the renewal of affiliation in respect of any particular affiliated
institution, if any gross violation of S.0.P./malpractices in running the academic programme are

proved against that particular D.El.Ed. institution.
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